
The City of Hyattsville 
ATTN: Hon. Mayor Robert Croslin and Hyattsville City Council  
4310 Gallatin Street 
Hyattsville, MD 20781 

 
March 11, 2025 

 
Dear Mayor Croslin and Hyattsville City Council, 

 
At the January 27, 2025, February 24, 2025 and March 6, 2025 meetings of the City of 
Hyattsville’s Education Advisory Committee (HEAC), we reviewed Education 
Enrichment Grant applications for the $12,000 of funding that the City of Hyattsville 
allocates annually for groups or individuals within the Hyattsville community. After 
reviewing the applications and discussing the grant criteria, the HEAC voted 
unanimously to make the following recommendations: 
 

1. Approval of 16 Education Enrichment grants Grant Applications, totaling a 
requested $12,000 in funding  

 
 

2. We recommend the Committee disburse 16 grants for the full $750. 
 
Attached to this letter is a spreadsheet of the individual projects to which we 
recommend disbursement of the $12,000. Please let us know if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nicholas Misukanis 
Chair of the City of Hyattsville Education Advisory Committee 
 
 


